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Targus, Lorri (UTC)

From: Holloway, Lynda (UTC)
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 1:54 PM
To: Kopta, Gregory (UTC)
Subject: Penalty Assessment DG-144090 - Request to Rescind

Greg, 
 
Upon reviewing the request for a hearing on behalf of Tank Wise, LLC, received March 19, 2015, the 
commission agrees that Tank Wise was not the responsible party for damage without a locate 
request, at 121 Mercer Street, Seattle on August 21, 2013. The commission would like to rescind the 
penalty assessment in Docket DG-144090, dated February 26, 2015, and will resubmit using a 
correct incident address of 1900 16th Ave. S, Seattle, for damage by Tank Wise, that occurred without 
a locate request on August 20, 2013. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lynda Holloway 
Damage Prevention Program Manager 
Pipeline Safety Section  |  Washington UTC   
PO Box 47250  |  Olympia WA 98504-7250  |  MS:47250  
ph: 360-664-1118 | cell: 360-529-9262 | fax: 360-586-1172   
lholloway@utc.wa.gov 
 

         
 
 
 
            

 
 
 
 
 


